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Weekly News – 21st September 2018  
 

Year One 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a lovely week this week. We kick started our Toys topic 

by having a visit from the Toymaker. The children looked at toys from 

Victorian times and compared it to their toys they have at home today.  

The children Please could your child bring in a named toy from home for 

next week’s History lesson. Please bring them in for Monday and we will 

keep them for the week. Ask your child to think about the materials 

their toy is made out of. 
  

English 

We have started our new story this week The Everywhere bear. The 

children have loved hearing about where the class bear had travelled. 

We acted out his adventures and wrote speech bubbles about what he 

had got up to!  

Maths 

In maths this week we have been finding different ways to group 

objects. We then moved onto counting objects accurately to 10 and 

beyond.  

 
 

Topic 

We have learnt about the French Artist Henri Matisse. We created 

self-portraits by cutting and sticking colored paper to make modern 

art.  

Talking point: Can you find any portraits by famous artists that 

you like? 

 

Deputy Head 

Teacher’s Award 

Lavender 

Scarlett 

Joseph 

Cornflower 

Sofia 

Akshaj 

 

Foxglove 

Tom 

Isla 

We are sending your children’s 

Science and Topic books 

home. Please could you cover 

them in clear sticky back 

plastic and RETURN THEM TO 

SCHOOL ON MONDAY 

 

 

Phonics 

In phonics, we have been reviewing ee, oa, oo. Can you think of words with these sounds? Can you have a go 

at writing them?  


